
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Sam Blevins"
Subject: RE: Special Energy Corp ( Carter #1 )
Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 8:09:00 AM

Good morning Mr. Blevins:
 
Thank you for your prompt addressal of this incident.
 
NMOCD grants backfill approval to 1RP-4989. Please submit dated photo documentation of the
backfilled location along with the final C-141 for closure.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Sam Blevins <Sam.Blevins@SpecialEnergyCorp.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 7:57 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Special Energy Corp ( Carter #1 )
 
        Olivia
      AS discussed this morning I have attached the Cardinal Lab Results, Sample areas, and A Request
to Backfill and Closure of this site.
   Thank You for all your help and have a wonderfull day.
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